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Remembrance  

The children have loved learning about Remembrance this 

term. In history the children learnt about why we have 

Remembrance Day and how we celebrate it. In English 

the children learnt facts about the different colours of 

poppies and created some amazing acrostic poems. The 

children loved creating poppies to create a wreath for 

the classroom to show their respect.  

 

 

 

DT  

In DT the children were learning about 

freestanding structures. They learnt what a 

freestanding structure is and worked practically 

to learn how to make a freestanding structure 

strong and stable. The children were then able 

to design, create and evaluate their own 

freestanding structures using a range of 

materials. It was lovely to see the range of 

bridges that the children created.  

  

Christmas  

Christmas is always a busy time and all the 

children and staff have loved the variety of 

Christmas activities. The children have been 

working hard on our performance ‘shine, star 

shine’ and loved performing this to their 

family. In the last week of term the children 

had their Christmas party with a special 

visitor and plenty of party games. We finished 

the term with carols around the tree where 

each class was able to perform to their 

families.  

Merry Christmas everyone! 


